
I am a resident in Columbia county outside clatskanie. I am a mear 7 miles from flattop county line via 
hwy 30. This rural hwy connects the Portland area to the coast. That is the ONLY commonality we have. 
My rural and country life has no common ground with Portland area. Redistricting our rural community 
to be included with metro area would NOT be to OUR best interest and would only benefit Portland. 
Please do not include Columbia county in refistricting.  
 


